
ESFA functions to move to the
Department for Education

ESFA set to close in March 2025, bringing the functions into the Department
for Education to ensure financial improvement is central to school
improvement.

http://www.government-world.com/esfa-functions-to-move-to-the-department-for-education/
http://www.government-world.com/esfa-functions-to-move-to-the-department-for-education/

